08 July 2021

Dear Graduating Class 2021,

Due to Government restrictions on movement, we could not deliver the Convocation Gowns to most of
our graduating students. However, we have managed to deliver the gowns only to the graduating
students who have earned the Scholastic Awards and reside in Dhaka.

When the situation develops, you can collect Gowns from the University for your personal
purposes/photography etc. and return the same to the University before receiving the graduation
certificate. We will notify you later mentioning a specific time schedule for receiving and returning the
Gown to the University.

We regret this inconvenience, and we hope you will understand the situation, and will help us to
manage the online convocation smoothly.

Regards
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Mashfiqur Rahman
Registrar
East West University



